
Dear Student: 

On December 27, 2020, the President of the United States signed the Coronavirus Response and Relief 
Supplemental Appropriations Act, 2021 (CRRSAA). This act provides institutions with funding for 
students identified as having exceptional financial need. This emergency grant can be used to cover any 
component of a student’s cost of attendance, including tuition, food, housing, health care or childcare

we have on file. I   

EFC 0 to 1000  $1,000  
EFC 1001 to 2000 $500 
EFC 2001 to 3000 $300 
EFC 3001 and higher  $0 

 

- Students enrolled in an educational program that is not eligible for Federal Student Aid and 
students enrolled in a Federal Student Aid eligible educational program that have not completed 
the FAFSA at HCI College, that wish to receive an award from these funds, will be required to 
complete a 

 
Both the CRRSAA Authorization form and the CRRSAA No FAFSA Questionnaire 

https://www.hci.edu/student-services/coronavirus-response-and-relief-supplemental-appropriations-act-crrsaa
https://www.hci.edu/crrsaa-questionnaire-form
https://www.hci.edu/crrsaa-authorization-form
https://www.hci.edu/crrsaa-authorization-form
https://www.hci.edu/crrsaa-questionnaire-form
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